

CITY OF SOUTH BEND

PETE BUTTIGIEG, MAYOR OFFICE OF THE MAYOR

May 12, 2015

Cindy Cohen RN, BS BA Wellness Consultant, Certified Health Coach C2 Your Health LLC

Dear Cindy:

I am writing to express my appreciation for your work on the South Bend Kenko Challenge.

We're pleased that C2 Your Health is finding ways to create fun opportunities to empower residents to lead healthier lives. Healthier residents equal a healthier community, and we thank you for your efforts.

Good health should be important to every South Bend employer, family, and individual. For a strong community, all residents should aspire to be mentally and physically healthy to work and learn well.

Thank you again for your work to improve the health of all residents.

Sincerely,

Pete Buttigieg

Mayor